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Dear fellow STAG team members

STAG Sepsis Audit Update

I am writing to inform you of a change to the original plan for the STAG sepsis audit.

You will recall it had been our intention to undertake a second three-month cohort of patients from November 09 to January 2010.

Unfortunately the workload in reviewing over 18,000 sets of case notes is such that this is not feasible; it would entail the local co-ordinators reviewing notes until January 2011.  Most local co-ordinators have reviewed the case notes of patients who presented in March and this has taken four months to complete.  The good news from an analytical perspective is that we are likely to have more than the 3,500 cases than we predicted from the March to May cohort.

I had not fully realised that the team are reviewing notes for signs of infection appearing within 48 hours of presentation rather than signs documented immediately on presentation.  The broad entry criteria mean that we will have very robust denominator data.

I am happy to discuss this change however the decision has been made.  We have a duty of care to our local co-ordinators who are finding the constant requirement for prolonged periods of sustained concentration reviewing case notes exhausting.  We will be producing feedback from the March dataset shortly.

Yours sincerely
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Dermot W McKeown FRCA 

Chairman 
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